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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 13, 1989 

TIME: 6:00 P.M . 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilrnernbers Bernard Samples 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
Jeffrey Siler 

Councilrnember Elect Mark Beasley 
Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Mr. Kenning reviewed with Council a letter received from 
Washington Township asking that the City negotiate with property 
owners for the installation of sidewalks along the east side of 
Marshall Road while the roadway is improved by Washington 
Township. Mr. Kenning pointed out the fact that the portion of 
land along the east side of Marshall Road upon which sidewalks 
will be installed is in Washington Township, thus he suggested 
that the entire project be negotiated by the Township. Council 
concurred with Mr. Kenning's proposal. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council communications received 
from Attorney Timothy Tye concerning the establishment of an 
upscale restaurant in Williamsburg South, proposed to be located 
on the east side of State Route 48 approximately across from the 
Elder-Beerman Store. The majority of Council concurred that Mr. 
Kenning proceed with Mr. Tye's proposal . 

This Meeting was followed by a Meeting of the Council 
Finance Committee (of the whole). 

~~Q-
Marilyn J . McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


